
MEMO 
 
TO: The Board of Education 
FROM: Angela Matelski 
DATE: 7-16-2025 
RE: Board donation – BCPS “Room 156” 
 
I recommend that the Board accept the following donation: 
 
 

● Planet Fitness – 200 Hygiene Kits and 13 pairs of Nike Dunks  
 
Planet Fitness held its annual retreat at Boyne Mountain Resort and chose 
Boyne City Schools as the recipient of its donations this year.  

 
               
BCPS Pantry “Room 156” supplies our fragile student population with much needed 
food and resources to help students through the weekend or time away from school. 
Most of this population relies on breakfast and lunch from school, so time away from 
these important resources can be worrisome. Donations will be used over the school 
year to keep our pantry stocked.  
 


